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BOBBY G. THOMPSON, Administratort #

April 6, 1981

Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000,
Arlington, Texas 76011-

FE: License No. 35-17213-01

Dear Mr. Seyfrit,

In reply to your letter dated March 13, 1981, we have instituted the
following actions to correct our deficiencies:

la) The dose calibrator is now being tested daily with documentation
for consistency, monthly for linearity,and efforts are now
being put forth to locate Molybdenum-99 for annual testing.
Cesium-137 for accuracy will be done within a month for the
annual check required. I might add, testing has been performed
during the period September 1, 1977, to February 9, 1981,
but record keeping has been poor and total requirements were
not me..

lb) The RadioisJtope Committee will meet quarterly as required by
license and will become more aware of its responsibility to
the quality of Nuclear Medicine performed at cur institution.

2) All byproduct materials were tested before disposal, but
inadequate records were kept which have begun as of this date.

3) All posting requirements have been corrected.

4) Copies of monitoring reports on all required personnel are
enclosed in this report and will be submitted as required
in the future.

In order that we not encounter difficulties of this nature in the
future and to insure that our patients and personnel are protected, and
the quality of care rendered be proper, we have employed a Radiological
Technician who has as part of her responsibility, the directing of
Nuclear Medicine. The Radioisotope Committee will also be more closely
monitoring the activities of this department to assure all things are
being done properly.
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This will also give this Committee more responsibility and need to
meet. We will be reapplying for a license in September of this year
and will be closely evaluating the requirements of our license. We
also are employing a Consultant who will assist us on our license
re-application and will be explaining to me management responsibility.

If any further information is required, please notify.

Sincerely,

^^^^ ^ W,-

Bobby G. Thompson,
Administrator
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CC: J. Leon Gregston, M.D.
Chief Nuclear Medicine Department

Bill. Nance, Chief Radiology Tech.

In compliance with your letter dated May 10, 1981, we are notarizing
) the above information as presented.
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* gne bef re me this /8 day of / 1981.
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My Commission Expires January 26, 1985
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